School of Interdisciplinary and Graduate Studies

Annual Dean's Reception

Tuesday, April 25, 2017

3pm-4:30pm

Location: Strickler Hall 101

Honoring the following graduate students:

Dean's Citation Award Winners
2016-2017 GTA Academy Participants
2016-2017 Community Engagement Academy Participants
Spring 2017 Grant Writing Academy Participants
Spring 2017 Publishing Academy Participants
PLAN Workshop Frequent Participants
Graduate Student Council Executive Board Members
Minority Association of Graduate Students (MAGS) Executive Board Members
Graduate Student Ambassadors
Dean's Citation Winners

Graduate students recognized at the Annual Dean's Reception demonstrate dedication to their professional development and success as graduate students and beyond by participating in cross-disciplinary workshops, meetings, and events. These students represent the possibilities of interdisciplinarity and commitment to continuous learning.

Invitations will be sent to recognized students in late March and to faculty in early April.